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Ear Sirs,
I find these amended times rather surprising and restricting to the operation of an airport.
Any restrictions such as this does not apply to Gatwick, Heathrow, Souyhend, or any other
airports operating in the UK. Flights at Gatwick from my experience with flying, operate after
0500 and continue to 00.30 the following day. Any disruption to the local traffic at peak times is
nothing to congestion around other airports where they seem to cope or even around Dover
docks at peak periods.
Yours faithfully,
John Gordon Sencicle
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